From: Randy Irwin

Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 2:05 PM

To: Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] AirBnB

To whom it may concern:

I am a US citizen that travels frequently to London to see my partner. We like to use a few AirBnB's because he has some issues adjusting to new things. We also like to cook and stay in with a mix of dining and going out. I plan my visits up around the availability of the few locations he is comfortable in. This makes a huge difference to us. All the places we utilize are non owner occupied as we like the entire place to ourselves. We don't cause disturbances or throw parties. Like the majority of AirBnB members we treat the property and community with respect. Please don't punish the good people, both property owners and visitors who add to the tax base. I love London and look forward to frequenting often.

Sincerely

Randy Irwin